GPU Nuclear Corporation
"ucl“r 100 Interpace Parkway
Parsippany, New Jersey 07054

201 263-6500
TELEX 136-482
Wiriter's Direct Dial Number

August 28, 1984 (201) 263-6797

Mr. Harold R. Denton

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commiscion
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

Subject: Docket No. 50-289 - Beyea Report

My Tetter of August 23, 1984 provided information regarding the
Beye Report.

We have just received the report from counsel for the insurance
pools. If you did not receive the report directly, we are enclosing a
copy for vour information.

Very truly yours,

Feobal;

P. R. Clark
President
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GPU Nuclear Corporation 1s a subsidiary of the General Public Utilities Corporation
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August 24, 1984
FEDERAL EXPRESS

James B. Liberman, Esquire
BISHOP, LIBERMAN & COOK
1155 Avenue of the Americas
New York, NY 10036

Re: TMI Litigation

Dear Jim:

I am enc’csing a copy of the document entitled
"A Review of Dose Asscssments at Three Mile Island and
Recommendations for Future Research” of Dr. Jan Beyea.
This document was recently unsealed by the Court and delivered
to me by the Pepper office. Since I have just received the
document, I have not had a chance to review it.

Very truly yours,

g

\

\\.
James M.  Sweet

JMS : rmk
Encl.

cc: Mr. Thomas D. Murphy (w/encl.) '

P.®, to Tom Murphy: I recently received from Jim Sargent
copies of Molholt's reports dated 31 May, 24 June and 5, 20
and 28 July. I think you have received copies of these documents

from Sargent. You might let me know if you didn't, and you need
copies from me.




